RE: Scholarship Opportunity

Please share the following scholarship opportunity with high school seniors in your
district. The Pennsylvania Association of Educational Office Professionals (PAEOP)
welcomes all qualifying students to submit a scholarship application for the 2018
Hermine Solt Student Scholarship. This is a $500 scholarship that was
established in 1992 for the purpose of aiding students in Pennsylvania to pursue
higher education in a business-related field. This scholarship will be given to an
eligible senior applicant graduating from a Pennsylvania High School or
Pennsylvania Cyber Charter School to be used as either tuition assistance or as a
school bookstore credit at any approved two or four-year post-secondary
institution, college, or university majoring in the business field. (Examples include
but not limited to: Accounting, Business, Business Administration, Business
Communications, Business Management, Business Communications, International
Business, Entrepreneurship, Finance, Marketing, Computer/Technology, or
Secretarial/Admin. Assistant)

Complete details including criteria, guidelines, and scholarship application can be found
at PAEOP’s website: www.paeop.com - under Award & Scholarships. Applications can

now be sent via email from your school guidance counselor ONLY or via regular mail to:

Applications must be complete to be considered. Thank you.

Scholarship Committee Chairperson and contact is:
Lenore Filipovic

Phoenixville Area School District

386 City Line Avenue

Phoenixville, PA 19460

Email: filipovicl@pasd.com or herminesoltstudentscholarship@gmail.com
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